
JANUARY 6, 2023
PLEASE FILL OUT THE FORM ON THE BACK AND RETURN BY DECEMBER 16TH



Student Name(s): __________________________________________

Student Grades(s): _________________________________________

Parent Name(s): ___________________________________________

T-Shirt Size(s): Please indicate how many of each size below

___ Youth Small

___ Youth Medium

___ Youth Large

___ Youth X-Large

___ Adult Small

___ Adult Medium

___ Adult Large

___ Adult X-Large

___ Adult 2X-Large

___ Adult 3X-Large

Dear GCS students, parents, and staff,
 
Our basketball teams are off to a great start so far! Our teams are working hard, 
and we’re looking forward to the remaining season! Thank you for being at the 
games to cheer us on! You are always so encouraging to our players and coaches! 
We would like to invite you to a special “White Out Night” at the beginning of 
January. We will be playing Step of Faith Christian School on January 6. This is a 
conference game for our varsity teams, and we’d like to pack out the home team 
bleachers with students, parents, and staff all dressed in white! To help with this, 
we are creating a special White Out t-shirt for everyone! All students and staff will 
receive a free t-shirt for this special night, but we need to know what size you want! 
Parents, if you are planning to attend, we will also have a t-shirt for you. Just let us 
know that you are planning to come and what size shirt you would like. We’re also 
planning some fun halftime games for our fans. Please help us prepare for this 
special night by sending back this form by Friday, December 16.
 
Go Lions!

Nathan Bushy                                Dennae Handford                            Kelly Johnson 
Boy’s Basketball Coach                          Girl’s Basketball Coach                               Cheerleading Coach


